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First name: South Eastern

Last name: Arizona Sportsman Club

Organization: SEAZSC

Title: Board Members

Comments: We would like to voice our concern about the Apache Sitgreaves National Forest Travel

Management Plan.  We had Board Members present at the Clifton, Az meeting 09/10/19.  We would like to state

that we do not agree with any of the closures that were mentioned at the meeting.  We believe that limiting

access to these area's is a inconvenience to the public, and sportsman in the area as well as those who travel

many miles to enjoy these area's.  Please feel free to keep us up to date on any news about this project. 

 

Thank you

SEAZSC


